
Gold Beach Water Co Inc 

PO Box 2138 

 

 
 

March 22, 2022 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia WA  98504-7250 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Thank you for allowing Gold Beach Water Co to participate in the Electronic Tariff filing 

program. 

 

The individuals who are authorized to submit e-filings are:  

 

Name:  Stephen C Reed 

Telephone:  206-718-1530 

Email address: screed10@gmail.com 

 

Name: R Michael Spano 

Telephone: 206-888-5243 

Email address: rspanoeng@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Reed 

Manager 

 

mailto:rspanoeng@gmail.com

